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    SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 38 (RICHMOND)

    MAPLE LANE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

  7671 Alouette Drive, Richmond, BC V7A 4P2
  Phone: (604) 668-6692. Fax: (604) 668-6694

Mrs. L. Schwartz, Principal
MAPLE LANE Community
The Week Ahead: December 6th – December 10th, 2021
Monday:        Hannukah ends
Tuesday:      Winter Concert Recording

PAC Meeting @ 6:00 p.m.
Wednesday:
    
Thursday:
 
Friday: 
Hot Lunch- Steveston Pizza Factory
• Dress for the weather: Please remember to send your children with appropriate clothes for the weather. We’ve been experiencing a lot of rain and wind lately, so coats, boots and gloves are appreciated. We also like it when students come to school with an extra pair of clothes. They are welcome to leave a bag of extra clothes at school.

• Parking Lot Safety: Our drop-off lane is for families to quickly drop their child off. Drivers should be remaining in their car. If your child is not able to get out on their own, please find a place to park. 

Drivers, please slow down when entering and driving through our parking lot. Your child’s safety is important to us! Thank you for your support.
• Bringing Joy to our Community: This December the grade 6/7 leadership students are helping to facilitate some opportunities for the students of Maple Lane to bring joy to our community.  The information below was created and written by students from our grade 6/7 leadership team.
A Kindness Tree - A kindness tree been created on the front bulletin board at the entrance to the school. Students are encouraged to take a leaf and/or decorative light out of one of the ziplock bags. On the leaf or light, they can write down a way they want to help spread kindness in our community. Once cut out, there will be a basket for the completed leaves and lights to be stapled up and displayed.  Together we can build our kindness tree and show each other how much we care about our community.


Candy Canes for the Richmond Food Bank - Next week grade 6/7 students will be selling special decorated candy canes created by the gr 2/3s in Ms. Sepehr's class.  Candy canes will be a minimum donation of $1 each.  You can also choose to have a candy can hand delivered by our trusty elves to your friend's class for a minimum donation of $2.  Candy canes will be sold before school and at lunch on December 6,7,8, and 9th to help raise money for the Richmond Food Bank.  Enjoy a tasty treat while helping our community.

Holiday Cards for Seniors - As a kind act for our community, we have decided to send holiday cards to a retirement residence in Richmond.  We felt that the seniors at the residences have been particularly impacted by COVID and not being able to have as many visitors.  Every student at Maple Lane will be able to participate in making the cards for the seniors during school time and at select lunches.

Maple Lane Winter Concert: What Brings us Joy
The staff and students are preparing for our Winter Concert.  We have chosen the theme of “joy” this year with the intention of respecting all cultures and to foster inclusion. The concert will be recorded the week of December 6th.  Once edited, it will be shared via One Drive, the week of December 14th. The link will be password protected and available for one week.  
PAC NEWS 
Winter Wonderland

Tickets are still available for the Winter Wonderland Family Skate Fundraiser at Minoru Arenas! Saturday, December 11th from 4:30-6:00pm. Please see attached invitation for ticket ordering details.

Hot Lunch

Our first PAC sponsored Hot Lunch Day will be Friday, December 10th with Richmond Pizza Factory. Please see attached Hot Lunch online ordering details. Online ordering will be open until end of day on Friday, December 3rd.

Purdy's Chocolate Pick Up
Purdy’s pick up will be in the multipurpose room (outside door 13) next Friday Dec 10th from 2:15-3:15. Please line up outside door number 13 as we will be adhering to health and safety protocols and limiting the number of people inside the room at one time.
FlipGive Fundraiser

A reminder of our Maple Lane PAC FlipGive fundraiser. Get your holiday shopping done PLUS Maple Lane gets a percentage of all orders! 

Next PAC Meeting - Tuesday, December 7th at 6:00 p.m.

A meeting link along with an agenda and previous months minutes will be sent next week.

Upcoming Dates
December 15th- Option B Report Cards Home (Div. 7 and 10)

December 17 – Last day of school before Winter Break

December 18 – January 3: WINTER BREAK

January 4 – Return to school
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